Tour Newsletter - page two

but surely we pulled out. We almost took a building with us this time.

DAVE HOLLANDER - Last week end the boys had a wonderful time in Hampton, Ia. The people were so nice the boys all commented on it. Jim Bellanca and Dave Hollander were on the radio and told about the school. Everyone enjoyed the concert and the boys won't forget Hampton for some time.

STEPHEN BRYANT - We had more snow the farther west we went. The mercury really dropped. In Forest City, Ia. it was 33 degrees below zero. In practically every place we had been the temperature had been zero or below. In Hampton, Ia. they had had the most snow since 1936. In Waterloo, Ia. they were only an inch away from the largest snow fall they had ever had. When we got to Missouri the snow was gone and the temperature had gone up.

RANDY REEVES - The boys in the touring choir have met some of their old Boychoir friends in many places on this tour. In Chagrin Falls, O., we saw Buzz Bourisseau. In Saginaw, Mich., we met George Partlow, who graduated from the school in 1961 and Charles Wise, who graduated in Columbus in 1949. The boys saw Tom Burke in Marquette, Michigan. In Marshfield, Wisc. we saw Byron Moen who also graduated in Columbus in 1947. Both Jon Sunderman and Ricky Hoffman, a camper, were in the audience in Windom, Minn. David Nolte and John Compton, another camper, met us in Hampton, Ia. In Waterloo, Ia. we saw Ellery Temple, a 1960 graduate and Allan Kinzler who had been in the school in 1952.

Newsletter Interview

-on tour

MR. DONALD BRYANT, Musical Director of the Columbus Boychoir School, has been a staff member of the school since 1948. Mr. Bryant was born in Fredericktown, Ohio. He is now living at 70 Galbreath Drive East, Princeton, New Jersey. Mrs. Bryant is the sixth grade teacher at the school. Travis, 18, and Stephen, 12, are his sons. Travis attends the Princeton High School and was a former member of the choir. Stephen is now touring with the choir. Mr. Bryant's mother, now in Columbus, O., was interested in music and played the piano. This caused him to become interested in music. His father owned a hardware store in Chesterville, O. His sister, Mrs. Brueck, is married to a Lutheran minister and lives in Portland, Oregon. Graduating from Chesterville High School, he went on to Capital University in Columbus, O. He received his degree in music education and composition. Following Capital University he spent four years in the US Army. After that he went to Juilliard School of Music in New York City. Mr. Bryant was accompanist and assistant music director of the Boychoir until 1956 when he was appointed director of the choir. Plans for the future are to stay with the choir. His hobbies are gardening and antiques. - David Soper

DOUG ARNOLD - As the bus was coming over the Iowa border into Missouri, all of a sudden there was no more snow! When we left Waterloo, Ia., they had had 20 inches of snow and the temperature was -5 degrees. When we got to St. Louis, the same day, there was no snow and the temperature was 45 degrees and sunny. Boy, were we glad to see the ground change from white to brown and the thermometer go up to 50 degrees.

CURT JESCHKE - As we came into Missouri we saw that the ground was bare and all the snow was gone. With the disappearance of the snow it started to become warmer.